
 

 

Papakura High School    

  
 

Papakura Panui 
Term 1 – Week 9 2017 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia orana, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Namaste! 
 
I am delighted to be able to send you this first newsletter for the year. 2017 will be an exciting year full of 
change and challenge in our school. We have a splendid team of leaders who have taken on the respon-
sibility to lead our new whanau development. I am sure you will agree that they are a very impressive 
bunch who will engage with our school community in a very positive way. 

John Rohs 
PRINCIPAL 
 

 
Don’t forget to check out Papakura High School 2017 facebook page for the most up-to- 

date  news  on what is happening at school and see the latest photos. 

 

 

Back Row:  Lisa Mortimer, Paul van Etten, Dianne Corban, Troy England, Gail Boyce and Kelly Peterson. 
Front Row:  Kaitiaki whanau Hepetema Kirikau, Billie-Gene Rawiri and Shar Matafeo. 


